
 

 

Australia Day community fair 2025 EOI 
Lithgow City Council will be holding an Australia Day Community Fair on Sunday 26 

January 2025. The event will build on the structure of the civic ceremony where 

Australia Day awards are presented and there is a new citizen ceremony. 

The council is seeking expressions of interest for additional elements to the event 

including food stalls and activities that celebrate and showcase the local multicultural 

community, Performances from different cultural groups (Music, dance etc), local 

service displays and collaborative art activities that engage the community in sharing 

cultural experiences. 

Contact: Verity Brookes, Community and Cultural Development Coordinator,  

Phone: (02) 63549958,  

Email: verity.brookes@lithgow.nsw.gov.au 

Applications open: Monday 18 November 2024 
 

Applications close: Friday 13 December 2024 

EOI application 
Complete this form to apply. Engagement is subject to quotation and confirmation from Council. 

Full name: 

Artist/band name: 

Email: 

Phone number: 

What type of activity would you like to hold: 

What would you require to facilitate this activity:  

https://council.lithgow.com/

